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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hello

I have submitted my comments before.

Like many, [ am utterly outraged by the current planning propsals. It is completely
unreasonable to build this amount of additional housing in one town when there has
already been a high level of new housing constructed here. This 'plan' will devastate the
area further for the residents and the wildlife.

It is simply a disgrace if this is allowed to proceed.

Sincerely
A Brand




